NAPA VALLEY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

June 23, 2008

FILED

The Honorable Francisca P. Tisher

The Honorable Raymond A. Guadagni JUL "'_8 2003
Presiding Judges 2007-2008 )
Superior Court of the State of California Clerk of the Napa Superior Court
County of Napa By:ir fot——r

825 Brown Street Deputy

Napa, CA 94559

Dear Judges Tisher and Guadagni:

This letter is written as a response from the Napa Valley Unified School District to an investigation and
subsequent recommendations provided by the Napa County Grand Jury in its 2007-2008 report.

The district is in agreement with the Grand Jury’s recommendations related to the Napa County Office of
Emergency Services. Napa Valley Unified School District is responding to Recommendation #1 C.E.R.T. training
be implemented in Napa County high schools and middle schools. A Federal Readiness and Emergency
Management for School Grant has been awarded to Napa County Office of Education with a start date of July 1,
2008 and an ending date of January 1, 2010, This grant calls for TEEN-CERT Training for 300 middle/high
school students beginning in November of 2008.

| very much appreciate the two-way approach that the Grand Jury has taken to this issue. The result has been
improved communications with key stakeholders and better support for our students.

Sincerely,
Lynn Carlisle
Director of Secondary Education
Receivad
Napa Superior Court
JUL - 8 2008
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2425 Jefferson Street Frances Ortiz-Chavez, President Jackie Dickson Alan Murray
Napa, CA 94558 Thomas Kensck, Vice President Michael Douglas
(707) 263-3511 Robb Felder, Clerk Jose Hurtado Superintendent
(707) 253-3855 fax John P. Glaser, Ed.D.

www.nvusd.k12.ca.us



